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I support this Senate Bill 1076. As a concerned citizen and animal shelter volunteer, I 

see overpopulation, animals in poor physical conditions due to neglect, behavioral 

issues due to lack of training and many are surrendered and/or dumped due to back 

yard breeders who are unable to sell; therefore, dispose as they are costing money to 

maintain. Breeders calling dogs designer dogs and charging high prices that seem 

fashionable, which in turn, someone buys a cute puppy and gets tired of training, 

raising and expenses and once again disposes.  Breeders should have the same, if 

not. equal financial responsibility as shelter and rescue organizations are accounted 

for. 

 


